
 

Sent: Sunday, 15 November 2009 7:16 AM 
To: Ipart Website Feedback 
Subject: Review of bus services fares 
 
  
 
The Hunter Commuter Council agrees that the proposed bus fares increases from January 
2010 are fair and reasonable. The Council is particularly pleased that the Tribunal accepted 
our submission that time based fares should be retained for Newcastle Buses services. As 
previously stated time based fares are the Council's preference for all Lower Hunter bus 
contract areas. 
 
  
 
Graham Boyd 
 
Secretary 
 
Hunter Commuter Council 
 


